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15th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
RE: Coopers Lane New Library 
 
I hope you are enjoying the marvellous sunshine!!!!! 
 
This week all children from Reception to Year 6 will be visiting or have already 
visited our lovely new library. During their visit, they have chosen or will choose a 
book to bring home. This book will not necessarily be a book that the children can 
read independently but may be one that they just liked the look of and hope that 
someone at home will read it to them. Please talk to the children about their visit and 
read the book that they have chosen with them as we are really trying to ignite a love 
of reading for pleasure in all our pupils!! 
 
Please also ensure that your child looks after this book, as it will need to be returned 
when they have finished it so that someone else may borrow it. You will be able to 
tell which book is from the library as it will have a barcode sticker on the back cover 
saying, ‘www.schoollibrary.co.uk.’ 
 
Every class will have the opportunity to go to the library each week and change their 
book if they have finished the previous one. I will be sending home a timetable next 
week, which will tell you which day your child’s class will be going to library each 
week.  
 
This week only, the children will also be bringing home a book about The Queen. 
This book is for them to keep and it has been created by the government to 
commemorate the Platinum Jubilee. 
 
So far, the children have absolutely loved visiting the library and we are so pleased 
that it has started to see some action. We still have some finishing touches to make 
to the space before officially opening it during the Summer Fair on Saturday 25th 
June and we hope to see you all there. 
 
Thanks for all your support as always and happy reading!!!! 
 
All the best, 
 
 
 
James Mole 
Deputy Head Teacher 


